
 
 

Cut Off Creek Wildfire – EAR#3 

CUTOFF CREEK WILDFIRE #G41269 
 EVACUATION ALERT RESCINDED  

September 4, 2021, at 1200 hours 
The Evacuation Alert issued on August 23, 2021, at 1500h by the Regional District of Bulkley-
Nechako and Saik’uz First Nation has been rescinded in its entirety. It covered the following 
area: from approximately 60 km south along the Kenney Dam Road to the 500 Road, then 
approximately 30 km southeast to the RDBN Border. From there, it follows the border for 
37 km, before heading northeast to the west end of Frank Lake and back to the Kenney 
Dam Road. 
 
 
_______________________   __________________________ 
Gerry Thiessen   Priscilla Mueller 
Chair, RDBN        Chief, Saik’uz First Nation 
For media inquiry, please contact: 
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako – Chair Gerry Thiessen Phone: 250-567-0567 
Saik’uz First Nation – Chief Priscilla Mueller Phone: 250-567-0496 
For public inquiry, please contact: 
RDBN at www.rdbn.bc.ca or call 250-692-3195 or 1-800-320-3339 

 


